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Life And Beth 
The first play of the season will be a comedy by Alan 
Ayckbourn entitled “Life And Beth”. Rehearsals are now 
beginning and the play will be performed from the 14th 
November until the 18th November.

The play centres on Beth, the recently bereaved widow of 
Gordon - a Health and Safety Officer at Twistleton’s. Theirs 
had been, it would seem, an idyllic marriage with never a 
voice raised in argument. 

When it becomes clear that Gordon is not quite as 
“departed” as it seemed, Beth has a big decision to make.

The play will be directed by Betty Wilson
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AGM 
Our AGM took place on the 31st 
August. At the AGM it was decided 
that ticket prices and membership 
fees should remain unchanged. 
Small changes were made in the 
way that the Club handles its 
finances with a view to making it 
easier to apply for grants 

Associate 
Members 

Associate Members had a holiday 
from membership fees last year as 
we only put on one play. This year 
we hope to put on two plays and 
so contributions will be sought in 
the coming weeks. As noted above 
subscriptions are unchanged at £5. 
We much appreciate the support 
of our Associate Members and 
look forward to seeing you at our 
productions. 
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Remember, you can keep in touch with Lockerbie Drama Club on the 
internet . 

Website: www.lockerbiedramaclub.net 
Twitter feed: @LockerbieDrama

Some of the cast in early 
rehearsals for “Life and 
Beth”. 
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